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Urgent Letter 7-09  
27 April 2009 Dear President, 
 
1) 2008-2009 Calendar  

 
 
Further to our previous letters regarding the Grand Prix team women’s 
and men’s sabre competitions initially due to be held in Algiers.  
 
 
During its meeting in Lausanne on 25 and 26 April 2009, the 
Executive Committee decided to cancel the above competitions. 
 
After considering transferring the organisation of these competitions to 
another national federation, it was not possible to find a satisfactory 
solution to the technical problems which had arisen.  

 
 
 Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Alisher Usmanov 
President 

 

 

 

 

 


